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This Sunday, we will be hosting the Neocatechumenal Way Lay Association for a Popular 
Mission. In essence, a Popular Mission is an attempt to bring our faith to the public square, 
which is what we, as Christians, are called to do in the world through our Baptism. Now 
more than ever, the church is called to bear witness to God’s unconditional love for us. 
Taking place in front of  the parish, the Good News God has for each one of  us will 
be announced with prayer, music, singing, and personal testimonies of  people who have 
experienced Christ’s saving grace. Come join us and see that the church is truly alive, as a 
sign there is hope for this generation through Christ!

All are welcome to join Frank Cardinal Leo, 
Metropolitan Archbishop of  Toronto, for a Corpus 
Christi Mass & Procession at St. Michael’s Cathedral 
Basilica on Sunday, June 22nd, following the Noon 
Mass. A procession (45 minutes) will take place in the 
vicinity surrounding the cathedral followed by Solemn 
Benediction and some time for fellowship. Join us as 
“Pilgrims of  Hope” during this special Year of  Jubilee.

On June 13/14, there will be a second collection for Marygrove Girls Camp run 
by the Society of  St. Vincent de Paul. Each year, over 1,000 young girls 

with fi nancial or domestic hardship enjoy a subsidized joyful 
camping experience. Please give generously.

Through your support of  ShareLife, Silent Voice breaks 
barriers for families in a welcoming American Sign 
Language (ASL) environment. Despite the stigma that 
people with disabilities face, Silent Voice offers a haven of  
acceptance for the Deaf  and Hard of  Hearing community 
and their families. Here, their dignity and worth are 
affi rmed, providing them with the confi dence to thrive. 
And it’s all possible because of  understanding supporters 
like you.Thus far we have raised $23,000 toward our goal 
of  $55,000. Please give using a ShareLife envelope or at 
sharelife.org/donate.

4:30 pm ♦ For the People

8:30 am ♦ † Raymond & Helen Cuneo
11:00 am ♦ † Pamela Karen Bermejo

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

5:00 pm ♦

5:00 pm ♦ Private Intention

With fewer people using cheques or 
cash, here are some new ways to donate!
Online at ‘stpaulsbasilica.archtoronto.org’ 

or scan the QR code or and hit 
the Donate button. Check that 
“St. Paul’s Basilica, Toronto” is 
selected from the Parish drop 
down menu when signing up.

Tip Tap - Simply tap your card on the 
‘tiptap’ device, located at the back of  the 
church, to donate.  If  you would like to 
receive a tax receipt at the end of  the year, 
you can register your physical 
card by scanning the QR Code 
next to the ‘tiptap’ device.  An 
information sheet is available 
next to the ‘tiptap’ device.

2025 2024 Diff
May 4 $ 03,639 $ 02,238 � $ 01,401
May 11 $ 05,783 $ 04,122 � $ 01,660
May 18 *$ 06,479 *$ 07,515 � $ 01,036
May 25 $ 03,426 $ 03,808 � $ 01,383

Mth Target $ 19,326 $ 17,683 � $ 01,642

Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services and the 
ArchTO estate planning team invite you to join this 
free webinar to learn about how to avoid issues with 
your Will, Powers of  Attorney & Estate 
Planning as well as Catholic traditions 
around cremation, burials and funerals. 
To register scan the QR code, visit 
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Catholic Cemeteries & Funeral Services and the 
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Today, we celebrate the Ascension of  Our 
Lord to the Father, and observe the days 
ahead of  Pentecost, when the Holy Spirit 
descended.  The Acts of  the Apostles 
describe a scene where the Good News is 
being proclaimed and heard in the many 
languages of  those gathered.  Just recently, 
we witnessed the election of  Pope Leo by 
the most international group of  Cardinals in 
the Catholic Church to date.  We are part of  
a truly global community of  believers, with 
many voices proclaiming one faith.  
More than 25 years ago, Pope John Paul II 
began a series of  teachings preparing us for 
the celebration of  the coming of  the Third 
Millennium of  Christianity.  He sought 
to strongly ignite in us the vitality of  the 
Gospel and reinvigorate us to bring Christ 
to the world.  He also understood that to 
embody this new Advent in the life of  the 
Church much work needed to be done.  
If  anything, 25 years on from that 
momentous anniversary, we see the need 
for new charisms, gifts of  the Holy Spirit, 
to effectively send us out to share the Good 
News.  Thus far, in his very short tenure, 
Pope Leo has already reminded us to move 
outward, echoing the words of  Pope John 
Paul II to “go out into the deep”, a common 
encouragement for young people during 
World Youth Day events.  
As I shared from our annual priests’ retreat 
last week, the vitality of  the Holy Spirit 
comes in the midst of  everyday life.  Because 

Christ comes to us, both fully revealed but 
also somehow hidden, it is in unexpected 
ways that He makes Himself  known.  Our 
fi rst conviction must be that we are in a real 
relationship with God, and that God loves 
us, and thirsts for us.  And we can trust 
that God is working in the midst of  our 
imperfect efforts. The Holy Spirit comes 
to us as the Advocate, breathing the life of  
Christ into us, and through us; and also as 
the Encourager, the One who fi lls us with 
Hope, healthy aspiration, and the peace that 

helps us to be more fully alive.  
No matter where we are in life, God is with 
us.  Each of  us has a most beautiful calling.  
Let us go out into the deep, bringing Christ 
day by day to all those we meet.  I pray, also, 
that we, as a parish community, will continue 
to discover new ways to work together, and 
embody the life of  the Risen Lord 
In Christ,

�

We invite you to stop by our 
bake sale, next weekend, and 
pick up something sweet to 
support our various youth 
ministry events.  If  you would 
like to volunteer to help 
bake please contact Micah at 
mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.
Hope to see you there!

St. Paul’s is once again running a four-week summer day camp for 
children in grades 1 to 7.  The camp focuses on helping children 
learn about our Catholic faith while providing fun opportunities to 
meet new friends and participate in a variety of  activities including 
games, arts & crafts and sports.  Each week will feature prayer, 
games and sports,  a fi eld trip and a drama production open to 
families and friends.  The weekly cost per child is $130, plus extra for extended 
care. Full four week registration and family discounts available. For more information 
please reach out to our youth minister, Micah, at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.
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the Encourager, the One who fi lls us with 
Hope, healthy aspiration, and the peace that 

helps us to be more fully alive.  
No matter where we are in life, God is with 
us.  Each of  us has a most beautiful calling.  
Let us go out into the deep, bringing Christ 
day by day to all those we meet.  I pray, also, 
that we, as a parish community, will continue 
to discover new ways to work together, and 
embody the life of  the Risen Lord 
In Christ,

�

We invite you to stop by our 
bake sale, next weekend, and 
pick up something sweet to 
support our various youth 
ministry events.  If  you would 
like to volunteer to help 
bake please contact Micah at 
mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.
Hope to see you there!

St. Paul’s is once again running a four-week summer day camp for 
children in grades 1 to 7.  The camp focuses on helping children 
learn about our Catholic faith while providing fun opportunities to 
meet new friends and participate in a variety of  activities including 
games, arts & crafts and sports.  Each week will feature prayer, 
games and sports,  a fi eld trip and a drama production open to 
families and friends.  The weekly cost per child is $130, plus extra for extended 
care. Full four week registration and family discounts available. For more information 
please reach out to our youth minister, Micah, at mmacmullen@archtoronto.org.
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Authentic
Southern Italian Cuisine

Since 1988

Lunch, Dinner, Take Out
& Catering available

Chef/Proprietor Giuseppe
531 Queen St. E., Toronto

416.214.5148
www.fusilli.ca

HANGING

LOCAL
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SPOT

SPOT
Shop LOCAL • Spend LOCAL

Eat LOCAL • Enjoy LOCAL

312 Queen Street East

416-366-3666
SPOT

Eat
Shop

Spend
and Enjoy

LOCAL

Holy Cross Cemetery & Funeral Home   905-889-7467
Mount Hope Cemetery   416-483-4944

In keeping with your Catholic faith

www.catholic-cemeteries.com

Area Rug Cleaning  •  Rug Repair & Restoration
Rug Showroom  •  Appraising  •  Upholstery Cleaning

Broadloon Cleaning & Installation
452 Richmond St. E.       416.366.0707

www.TurcoPersian.com

focused on your vision

569 King Street East    647.539.3937
www.corktowneyecare.com

Fresh breads, cheeses,

deli, pastries,

catering, gift baskets.

Serving Cabbagetown

since 1980

473 Parliament St.

416-928-0291

www.theepicureshop.com

ROSAR - MORRISON
FUNERAL HOME & CHAPEL

467 Sherbourne Street (at Wellesley)

416-924-1408
James A. Munroe, General Manager

james.munroe@dignitymemorial.com

Michael Kessel, Assistant Manager
michael.kessel@dignitymemorial.com

Funeral Prearrangements available
Call for your FREE Personal Planning Guide

Mon - Fri 9AM-7PM
Sat 9AM-5PM

Closed Sundays

MOSS PARK

PharmaChoice Advice
    for Life

CARING FOR OUR COMMUNITY
325 Queen St. E.  416-361-5713
David Chan & Jim Giontsis

Pharmacists

FREE DELIVERY

SPOT SPOT

CALL JON AMANTE
O 416-782-8882  C 416-543-8852

Sylvia Amante
Mehdi Hassanianesfahani

Neil YappJon Amante Isabel Amante

In Good Hands Pet Loss
Holistic Pet Funeral Home

Pet Cremation Services
416-831-7714

support@ingoodhandspetloss.ca
www.ingoodhandspetloss.ca

1061 Woodbine Ave, East York

THE PERFECT

 TO
ADVERTISE

SPOT

TO ADVERTISE IN
THIS SPACE

PLEASE CALL
905-624-4422

Real Estate, Family Law,
Estates and Personal Injury

416-365-0000
reevesricharz.com

320 Richmond St E, #107  416-368-6013

Pre-Order
Take-out
Catering

BUY 1 BURRITO,
GET THE 2ND

50% OFF
(with this ad)

De La Salle CollegeDe La Salle College

Now Accepting
Applications

Grades 5
through 9

Apply online: delasalle.ca

Remember...
Let our advertisers know
you saw their ad here.

BE THE GOOD
Inquire about financial assistance
at stmichaelscollegeschool.com




